September 30, 2013

City of Carson

Department of Human Resources
701 E. Carson Street

Carson California, 90749

ATTENTION: Duane K. Munson

RE: CONTRACT EXTENSION FOR OCCUPATIONAL MEDICAL SERVICES
WESTERN MEDICAL GROUP AND CITY OF CARSON

Gentlemen,

Western Medical Group and the City of Carson have had a longstanding and productiv
relationship for many years. We are grateful for your business and the opportunity to serve the
City of Carson and its employees with occupational medical services during this time.

Western Medical Group would like to continue providing these services to the City of Carson by
extending the existing contract between Western Medical Group and the City of Carson, as
written, for a period of one year. All terms and conditions would remain the same {unchanged)
with the period of the new contract beginning on May 1, 2013 and |

ending on Aprit 30, 2016. ' |

We look forward to our continued relationship with the City of Carson and the opporttlfnitv to
provide the finest occupational medical services possible.
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